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Noble - Fiscus and Castor Federal Locations - Sec15 9N 58W

SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com <SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com> Wed, May 1, 2013 at 2:36 PM
To: "Allison - DNR, Rick" <rick.allison@state.co.us>
Cc: llindow@nobleenergyinc.com

Rick,
Noble concurs with the proposed changes noted below for the subject permits.

Thank you.

Susan Miller
Regulatary Analyst il
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From: "Allison - DNR, Rick" <rick.allison@state.co.us>

To: Susan Miller <smiller@nobleenergyinc.com>, [lindow@nobleenergyinc.com
Date: 05/01/2013 02:30 PM

Subject: Fiscus and Castor Federal Locations- Sec15 9N 58W

Susan and Liz,

| am reviewing the four Form 2A location assessments for the Fiscus Federal and Castor
Federal well locations and production facility located in Section 15, TO9N R58W. | have made
the following changes:

1. Changed the Sensitive Area designation to Yes on all four Form 2As - the locations are
in a Sensitive Area due to the potential presence of shallow groundwater.

2. Form 2A 400394735 Fiscus Federal LD15-77HN: Changed the distance to surface
water from 1298 feet to 2750 feet (drainage to the southeast). The low area that will be filled by
construction of the production facility is not considered surface water.

3. Form 2A 400398568 Castor Federal 15-75HN Pad: Changed the distance to surface
water from 1015 feet to 1850 feet (drainage to the south). The low area that will be filled by
construction of the production facility is not considered surface water.

Please contact me with any questions about these changes.

Regards,
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Rick Allison, P.G.
Oil and Gas Location Specialist - Northeast Colorado

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
303-894-2100 x5102

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your system.
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